
 
 
 
 
To Parents/Carers of Years 12 and 13 Students 

  
  

20th March 2024 
  
  
Dear Parent/Carer, 
  

Sixth Form Party 
  

We are holding a 6th form party in school on Thursday evening between 6pm and 9pm with a theme of The 
Alphabet. The party is a chance for students to relax after all their hard work this term and I know they are 
looking forward to it.  
  
Staff will be taking a register at the door and there will be a bag search.  
  
Students are expected to stay on site throughout the party although of course it is not compulsory to 
remain until the end. 
  
There will be a limited amount of soft drinks and food available but I suggest students eat before they 
come.  
  
Students must be mindful that it is an event held on school premises and their behaviour should reflect 
this. We will be telephoning parents to collect their children if any behaviour is untoward.  
  
Tickets have been available in advance for £3. Money raised will go towards the Year 13 prom. We expect it 
to be a great evening. 
  
Yours sincerely, 
  
Paul Bishop 
Assistant Headteacher and Director of Sixth Form 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


